
 
 
 
Softcat plc, 
Fieldhouse Lane, 
Marlow, 
Buckinghamshire, 
SL7 1LW 
  

  
@softcat.com 

 
 
TIT0113 End User Collaboration Devices for DfT. 
 
Dear Mr Neill, 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, I write to inform you that Softcat plc has 
been selected as the Department for Transport’s (DfT) preferred supplier for the above 
contract.  
 
I provisionally accept your tender as per the CCS Framework RM3733 Technology Products 2 
Service Offering, subject to agreement of the Contract details (Call Off to be sent separately). 
 
The contract will commence on 09/03/2020 and will end on 08/03/2023.  There will be an 
option to extend for 12 Months should the Department wish to do so.  The contract value will 
be £375,000 for its initial term. 
 
The Contract will be subject to the RM3733 Technology Products 2 Framework and Call Off 
Schedule Terms & Conditions. 
 
Purchase Order(s) will be sent separately to this notification. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this letter via email to @dft.gov.uk at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Sent via email unsigned 
 

 
Procurement Business Partner 
DfT Managed Service Team  
Department for Transport  

@dft.gsi.gov.uk 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 
 
 

  Group Commercial Directorate 

  Department for Transport (DfT) 
  33 Horseferry Road 
  Westminster  
  London 
  SW1P 2AA 

  Phone:    

  Mbl:   

  Web Site: www

Our ref:  TIT0113 

Date:  03/03/2020 
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